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      On June 12, 2015, Pasadena Elementary School held its annual Spelling 

Bee arranged by the school librarian, Mrs. Ropke.  The students from all 

grade levels were given a variety of academic words from the science and 

health curriculum.  Initially, the “buzz” are created in the classrooms by the 

grade level teachers.  Classroom spelling bees are given and the winners of 

the classroom bees compete in the building wide contest. This year, Joshua 

Kim and Kaitlyn Campagna tied in the 1st and 2nd grade competition. Ryan 

Flood won the 3rd and 4th grade competition with Leah Morgenthal coming 

in as 1st runner up.   

 

Congratulations to all of the students who participated in this fun 

educational experience! 


